
IN RECOGNITION OF 

TERRY MOYLAN
Affordable and Workforce Housing

Oversight Committee
The Town Council and staff express a sincere thank you for your contributions 

and service to the Town of Yountville as a member of the 
Measure S Affordable and Workforce Oversight Committee between 

September 2019 and March 2022.

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

Mayor John F. Dunbar

April 5, 2022


